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Dear Committee, 

 

Please be humane and end animal suffering by supporting HB 3213. It is shameful to 

allow animals such as rabbits, mice, and guinea pigs to suffer for people's vanity!  I 

care about my appearance and wear make-up with products that do not test on 

animals. There is no need for cosmetic products to be tested on animals. It is 

inexcusable that these animals should be confined to cages, inflicted with test after 

test, and to suffer pain day after day. Other states have already banned animal 

testing for cosmetics. Oregon should do the same. I want to believe I live in a 

humane state.  

 

Sincerely, 

Hillary Tiefer 


